
 

The Women’s Faculty Club 

Member’s Update – January 17, 2018 

 
Welcome Back!  

Our Wi-Fi is now part of the campus Air Bears system 

2018 WFC pocket calendars available in office 

Join us in the Dining Room – Enjoy our Wine Special 

House Wine - $3.95 per glass – January and February 

     
 



 
 

Spring schedule of community programs is attached 

More programs to be scheduled 

Members have priority seating at all events! 

 

 

Project Pride 

Thank you to all our generous members!  We once again were able 

to deliver a whole “sleigh” full of toys, books, art supplies and 

blankets to the children and residents of Oakland’s Project Pride! 

 The individual stockings looked beautiful and the addition of  

fleece Warriors or CAL blankets for each child was a special treat!   

I am sure each of the 27 children and their mothers appreciated  

all the presents as well as the decorating skills of our student staff! 

Thank you! 


